
Dear Parents,   

Wellbeing has always been at the forefront of all we do at Lyndhurst; Nurturing Mind, Body and 
Soul.  We are constantly looking at ways to do even more and we have decided to complete a 
national award.  Our hope is that this will provide all stakeholders of Lyndhurst with a clear 
framework, focus and therefore accountability to deliver a first-class wellbeing provision for all our 
community.    

We will launch the program in January to kickstart the Spring term; the award framework will not 
detract from learning time, we are aiming to increase the focus on positive mental wellbeing across 
the school.    

During INSET in January all our staff will be introduced to the scheme and we will agree on the key 
objectives.  Senior Leadership will then monitor progress throughout the year.  This will all feed into 
the whole school development plan.    

To obtain feedback from stakeholders, we are asking staff, parents and pupils to complete a few 

questions around wellbeing.  This will provide valuable thoughts on how we are doing now and 

enable us to focus on areas we can do even better with. Please could I ask you to complete this 

survey:  Wellbeing Questionnaire for Parents by next Friday 15th December so that the results can be 

analysed over the holiday.  

Many thanks, 

Mr Manser 
Head of Learning Support and Enrichment      

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Za1wBKbSGEm1nQo0ioyUgZVGWDgkTetOi-B1MpppsIpUQkRWNFhPRVYxSEJJMEJZNVFCTEZYQVRGNC4u

